
Culham Lock Update 1st April 2021 

 

Our Operations Management and Waterways department have explored all options and have found 

a temporary solution to repair Culham Lock. We are therefore pleased to announce that the lock will 

be open for navigation for the Easter Bank Holiday weekend. 

 

Please be careful when navigating through the lock and do not enter the fenced off area. 

 

We plan to carry out a full repair in the week commencing 12 April. The lock will need to be closed 

for several days in order to facilitate this. We will issue further information on this after the Easter 

Bank holiday weekend. 

 

We wish you all a very happy Easter Bank Holiday weekend! 

 


